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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

04/11/2020  12:15:232020/4307/P OBJNOT Grant Leggett Boyer Planning has submitted a detailed letter of objection direct to the planning officer on behalf of the 

owner/occupier of Park House, 9B The Grove.  The objection seeks that planning permission is refused due to 

harm to heritage assets, loss of amenity through construction and use of the development, impact on trees, 

and lack of detail in relation to certain matters.
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